
From the Jolly Archers Record Officers 

Cambridgeshire County Records 

The Cambridgeshire Archery Association (CAA) has changed their conditions for archers claiming 

County records. From the 1st of October 2016 the CAA will only accept claims for records from 

rounds:- 

 1. Shot in Club competitions. It specifically excludes scores shot on Jollys normal  target 

 days. Rounds shot on normal club target days at other clubs will also be ineligible to claim 

 records. 

 2. Shot in Open Competitions. They will continue to be accepted if they are set at 

 Open competitions offered by other Archery GB clubs on production of the published 

 results. 

Record claims to CAA must be made within 60 days of the shoot. 

Claims should be made on the Claim Form that can be downloaded from the CAA website. The 

results sheet from either the Open Competition or the Club Competition will need to be attached.  

Jolly Archers qualifying rounds 

Outdoor Season:- 

County Records will be able to be set at our Sunday Trophy Shoots the dates of which are published 

in our summer shooting calendar.  

The Trophy shoots currently listed are:- Easter Egg Shoot, Indoor Presentation Shoot, Club 

Championships,  Mid Summer American, Open Western, Metric Trophy Shoot, Open York, and End 

of Season Shoot. Postal League matches are also eligible. 

Indoor Season:- 

County Records will be able to be set at our Trophy Shoots the dates of which are published in our 

winter shooting calendar.  

The Trophy Shoots currently listed are: - Open Portsmouth, and the Chairman’s Cup. Postal League 

matches are also eligible. 

 

The results of these shoots will continue to be published on our website and on the Club Notice 

Boards. 

 

  Agreed with James Fletcher, CAA Records Officer   12 September 2016 


